
 

 

Wednesday, 4 June 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to inform of the details for the New Students Parents Evening we will be holding on Thursday, 19 
June 2025 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm. This is an exciting opportunity as we can welcome you into school and discuss 
the transition process for students starting with us in September. We will be holding two sessions as below.  
 

• 5:00 pm Primary School A-S 

• 6:00 pm Primary Schools T-Z 
 
The evening will allow you to hear addresses from key staff within school, including Mr. West (Principal), Mr. 
Duba (Assistant Principal), Mr. Sutton (Phase Leader) and Miss. Campey (Pastoral Leader for Y7). We also 
value this as an opportunity for you to hear from students at Temple Moor, so they can talk to you about the 
school and work to help alleviate any anxieties students might be feeling.  
 
Following a short talk, you will be able to speak to staff and explore several different stands which will 
encompass many elements of school life. These include; 
 

• Attendance  

• Extra-Curricular Clubs 

• Uniform 

• Enrichment 

• Stop the Bully  

• Read to Succeed 

• SEND Team 
• Pastoral Officer for Y7 – Miss Campey 

• Phase Leader Y6-Y7 – Mr. Sutton 
 
The evening provides an excellent opportunity to immerse yourself in Temple Moor life and get excited for 
July/September as well as meeting staff from a range of areas who will support your child within school. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Temple Moor High School! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr N Duba 
Assistant Principal  
 


